

September 25, 2014

The Honorable Shari Winstead City of Shoreline 17500 Midvale Ave N. Shoreline, Washington 98133-2213 RECEIVED

SEP 29 2014

City Manager's Office

Dear Mayor Winstead:

I am delighted to inform you that the **Firland Sanatorium** at the 19303 Fremont Ave. N, Shoreline is being reviewed for nomination to the Washington Heritage Register by the Washington State Advisory Council on Historic Preservation. You are cordially invited to attend the meeting of the Governor's Advisory Council on Friday, October 24th, 2014, starting at 9:00am in Walla Walla at City Hall (15 North Third Ave., council chambers). You are welcome to observe or participate in the process.

Having a property listed in the register is an honor. Listing of a property does not impose federal or state restrictive covenants or easements nor will it result in a taking. However, listing in the Washington Heritage Register does assure protective review of a property should a federal or state action have a potential adverse effect to the property's historic values.

Should you have any further questions about this nomination or the review process, or would like a copy of the nomination, please contact Michael Houser, *State Architectural Historian*, at (360) 586-3076. If you cannot attend the meeting, please feel free to send a letter of support or objection to us regarding the designation.

Please accept my sincere congratulations on being a part of preserving our state's rich heritage.

Sincerely,

Allyson Brooks, Ph.D.

State Historic Preservation Officer

